BOARD OF TRUSTEES
CARSON CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

POLICY No. 404
CLASSIFIED STAFF

PHYSICAL EXAMINATION

In order to certify the fitness of candidates and employees to discharge efficiently the duties,
which they will be performing, and to protect the health of students from the transmission of
communicable diseases, the Board requires the physical examination of certain personnel in
accordance with state law.

The results of all required medical examinations shall be made known to the Superintendent on a
confidential basis, discussed with the employee, and made a part of the employee’s record. In
the event of an unsatisfactory report, the Superintendent shall report the employee’s disability to
the Board.

Persons ill or infected with a communicable disease, which may be transmitted through food, are
prohibited from working in the food handling areas of this District and such employees may be
required to submit to a physical examination on request of the school nurse of District doctor.

Reference: NRS 244.369, 441.230, 446.030
Adopted: August 29, 1979
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